
 Jacobson Chorus 

 

Dear Chorus Parents, 

 

 At Jacobson we have a chorus for fourth, fifth, and sixth graders. Chorus meets 

Mondays and Wednesdays before school from 7:50-8:25. Participating in chorus is 

a wonderful way to enhance what your child is already learning in the general music 

classroom. There are a few things you need to know about chorus before making 

this commitment.  

1. Membership: Parental permission is required to enroll a student in chorus. 

The commitment will be from October to February. 

 

2. Attendance: Chorus will meet twice a week on Mondays and Wednesdays 

from 7:50-8:25. Attendance and punctuality are a must. At 7:45 students 

will be able to walk into the library. They will sign in when they arrive. Any 

student arriving past 8:10 must go to the playground. Three UNEXCUSED 

absences will result in dismissal from chorus. After three UNEXCUSES 

absences, you will receive an email that your child may no longer participate 

in chorus. If your child is dismissed from chorus, the $25 fee will NOT be 

refunded.  

 

3. Performances: We will have two concerts this year. One of them will be an 

evening holiday concert in December. The other concert will be a festival off 

campus during school. 

 

4. Performance attire: I will send information home regarding attire at a later 

date.  

 

5. Citizenship: Ensemble members are expected to demonstrate a high level of 

self-discipline, maturity, and professionalism at all times. All students need 

to be courteous, polite, and respectful of each other and adults. 

 



6. Cost: There will be a fee of $25 for every student to join. This fee will 

cover the cost of our chorus uniform shirts as well as any field trips we 

take. The fee must be donated online. 

How to Make a Payment Fee 

 Go to cusd80.com. 

 Click on the Parents and Students tab at the top. 

 Click on Parent and Student Portal. 

 At the bottom of the screen, you can click on the icon for the Infinite 

Campus Portal Login. 

 Enter your username and password. 

 Under the appropriate child select chorus. 

 Click Continue at the bottom. 

 Enter your payment information. 

 

 

Please complete the attached permission slip and return it to your classroom 

teacher or to Miss Wittbrodt as soon as possible.  

Permission slips must be returned by Friday, September 25th. Rehearsals will begin 

Monday, October 19th.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at  

wittbrodt.tricia@cusd80.com or at 480-883-4174. Thank you for your cooperation  

and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tricia Wittbrodt 

 

 

mailto:wittbrodt.tricia@cusd80.com


I, _____________________________, would like to be a member of the 

Jacobson Chorus. I will abide by the following requirements to the best of my 

ability: 

I will attend all rehearsals (Mondays and Wednesdays). I will attend all off campus 

performances and concerts. My parent/guardian will provide transportation to 

rehearsals and performances if needed. I will have good citizenship during 

rehearsals and performances.  

STUDENTS: I understand that if I have three or more unexcused absences, I will 

no longer be able to participate in chorus. 

PARENTS: I understand that I will receive and email that my child has been 

dismissed from chorus after three unexcused absences. 

 

_____________________________________                             ___________ 

(student signature)         (date) 

I give permission for my child to be a member to the Jacobson Chorus. We 

understand and agree to the commitment required. 

_____________________________________          ___________ 

(parent signature)         (date) 

Phone Number:________________________________ 

Email Address:________________________________ 

Grade:_______ Classroom Teacher:__________________________ 

Please circle chorus uniform shirt size 

YXS YS YM YL AS AM AL 

 

______   I would be interested in volunteering with chorus. 


